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CITY’S OUTDOOR ICE RINKS NOW OPEN 
 
The City of Marquette’s outdoor ice rinks officially opened Monday, Dec. 19. The ice rinks are located in 
the north Marquette ball field area on Presque Isle Avenue and in the field at Spring and Seventh streets.  
Lighting, until 11 p.m. nightly, and restroom facilities will be available at both sites.  
 
The ice rinks will remain open as long as weather permits. 
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